
EAA CHAPTER 879 Newsletter

Notice to Chapter Members Notes from the President
Due to the YE Rally, nominations for our next chapter 
president is pushed to the June 10th meeting.

This months meeting is mostly about our Young Eagles 
flights, however our regular meeting will still be held. 
Come on out and watch the action, enjoy the great 
weather, and be exposed to some great aviation 
knowledge.

 

NAMING RIGHTS
EAA Chapter 879 Newsletter. What an unimaginative name, right? At last month's meeting, Carl, our 
current chapter president, gave me a copy of a newsletter that 879 used to use. It had a  name, and it 
was called "The Propeller," and it featured a wooden prop in the heading. It also included the byline, 
"A mile of road will take you a mile. A mile of runway will take you anywhere." 

Personally, I like the name and the 
byline. However, this provides an 
opportunity to have some fun. I 
propose this:
During our next regular meeting on 
June 10th, we'll ask for alternative 
newsletter names and bylines from 
the floor. Don't be shy now, there are 
no bad ideas, and this should be fun. 
After all the suggestions are voiced, 
we will vote on which one we like 
best, including the name from the 
previous newsletter. The majority 
rules, and we would have come up 
with an official name for our 
newsletter.
-- Frank White
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CROSS YOUR FINGERS - 3rd TIME IS THE CHARM

After getting rained out on 
two dates in a row, it looks 
like EAA Chapter 879 
Young Eagles Rally might 
finally happen. Can you 
imagine the 
disappointment our Young 
Eagles may have felt? As 
pilots, we all know the 
feeling. Safety, in aviation 
supersedes all else. 

Cross your fingers and 
let’s wish for a picture 
perfect Saturday.  There 
may still be some 
volunteer opportunities for 

the rally. Contact Ben Plowman at bwpagr@yahoo.com if you’re interested.

ABOUT YOUNG EAGLES

Young Eagles
Founded in 1992, the Young Eagles program is dedicated to giving youth ages 8–17, 
an opportunity to go flying in a general aviation airplane. These flights are offered free 
of charge and are made possible through the generosity of EAA member volunteers.

It’s the only program of its kind, with the sole mission to introduce and inspire kids in 
the world of aviation. 

Today, the Young Eagles program has flown over 2 million kids. 
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CONTRIBUTIONS FROM MEMBERS
Thank you, EAA Chapter 879 member Phil Hartig for submitting the following article:

The article above is a reprint from the March 2023 issue of  EAA SportAviation
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CONTRIBUTE TO THIS NEWSLETTER

No one can make every meeting. That is one of the reasons why our chapter 
newsletter is essential. It also provides an opportunity to engage members and non-
members about stories we find entertaining or informative. It is said, 
"Pictures are worth a thousand words". Share the story behind that great picture 
on your phone or in your photo gallery.

Send your announcements and/or, story & picture(s) to frank@ewhitecap.com for inclusion in an 
upcoming Chapter 879 newsletter. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

• June 3,  - Raleigh Executive Jetport (TTA) Young Eagles Event 

ABOUT EAA CHAPTER 879

EAA 879  Meetings: Every 2nd Saturday 10:00 AM

 

Location: Chapter Officers:

Lake Ridge Airport - FBO Bldg 
100 Citation Circle
Durham, NC 27704

Carl Jenson – President 
 cvj77@bellsouth.net

Randy Smith – Technical Counselor
randyjudy@mindspring.com

Ben Plowman – YE Coordinator
bwpagr@yahoo.com 

Frank White – Newsletter Editor
frank@ewhitecap.com
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